Mr S Sefton

Marshalls Mono limited
Meadow Lane

St lves

Huntingdon

‘Cambs PE17 4LG

Our Ref: DOS/CW/KT/EPA

12 January 2000

Dear Mr Sefton

Environmental Protection Act 1990 - Part 1
Authorisation 2/93 (as amended)
Marshalls Mono Limited, Meadow Lane, St lves

| am writing to confirm that a routine compliance visit was undertaken on 11 January 2000, at
which time a Mr Jason Howard showed me around the site and answered questions pertaining

o the conditions of the above Authorisation.

| was satisfied that at the time of my visit the operations on site complied with the conditions in

the Authorisation.

Also discussed with Mr Howard was the need to bring the process description contained within
the Authorisation up to date. At present this does not reflect the process piant on site. In due

course | shall send a draft description for you to amend.

If you have any quest}bns regarding any of the above please contact me on the number below.

Yours sincerely

A

Chris Watkin
Environmental Protection Officer
Environmental Health Services Division

= 01480 388365
Fax 01480 388361
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